Steven Seee

From: A lones <acjones14@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 2:28 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: April 8 Meeting Agenda Re: H5706

Dear Representative Evan Shanley,
Chair, House Committee on State Government & Elections

I am writing to support Bill H5706. There is no place for partisanship in environmental matters; our world depends on
fair and judicial leadership, not a politically-biased, inexpert council willing to show favor to donors and friends.

| am also writing to oppose Bill H6126 as it does not address the matter of members being political appointees,

Thank you for putting the environment, specifically Rhode Island's most valued treasure, Narragansett Bay, first so that
generations to come can enjoy its beauty and resources for decades and centuries that follow.

Sincerely,
Amy Jones and Nathaniel Jackson,
Saunderstown



